
                                                                                                             February 26, 2025 

 

 

I live in Wicomico County and own 3 horses and several dogs. I often trail ride in the state forest 
lands here, and also walk my leashed dogs on these trails. 

 

Currently the hunters have full access to these forest lands 6 ½ days a week. Even wearing orange 
on myself, my horses and my dogs, I do not feel safe. Bullets can travel a long way. We have to plan 
our outings around the guns already, and this proposed bill takes away our last remaining half of a 
day. 

 

Helen Dibben 

 

 

 


